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My personal experience is that measure 11 takes judicial discretion out of the hands 

of the court and puts it into the hands of the district attorney who is not a judge and 

should never have the power to decide the outcome of a criminal proceeding. Sb320 

gives all who qualify a chance to show those in power that they are capable and 

serious about their lives, especially those who are first offenders. I believe that if this 

bill passes it will help many people both in and out of prison with a positive outlook on 

their lives and the lives of others. Thank you  


